
 
Eaton Road 

Liverpool 
L12 2AP 

 
Telephone: 0151 228 4811 

www.alderhey.nhs.uk  

27th November 2017 
         
 
Ms. Louise Ellen 
request-443613-a3316e68@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Ellen, 
 
Further to your request for information received on 07/11/2017 and allocated reference 
number FoI-2017-3770 please find below our response to your question(s). 
 
Questions and Responses 
 
Dear Alder Hey Children’s NHS Foundation Trust, Under the Freedom of Information Act I 
would like to request the following information. The names of the individuals who hold the 
following positions: 
Please could you also include contact email addresses 
 
Chief Clinical Information Officer 
Nik Barnes, Nik.Barnes@alderhey.nhs.uk 
 
IT Director 
Cathy Fox, Associate Director of IT, Cathy.Fox@alderhey.nhs.uk 
 
Chief Nursing Information Officer 
Please be advised we do not have a named post recorded that specifically covers this role. 
Therefore we do not hold any information in relation to your request as specified. 
 
Chief Operating Officer 
Mags Barnaby, Interim Chief Operating Officer, Margaret.Barnaby@alderhey.nhs.uk 
 
Medical Director 
Steve Ryan, Steve.Ryan@alderhey.nhs.uk 
 
Finance Director 
John Grinnell, Director of Finance, John.Grinnell@alderhey.nhs.uk 
 
Senior Information Risk Officer 
Erica Saunders, Director of Corporate Affairs, Erica.Saunders@alderhey.nhs.uk 
 
Chief Information Officer 
Peter Young, Peter.Young@alderhey.nhs.uk 
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If you have any queries about this response or wish to discuss your request further please 
contact the Information Governance team.  
 
If you are unhappy with the response provided, you are entitled, under the Freedom of 
Information Act to request an internal review. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Information Governance Team 
Corporate Affairs 
 
 
Re-use of information  
The above information provided is Trust copyright. You may re-use this Alder Hey 
Children’s NHS Foundation Trust copyright information in accordance with the Open 
Government Licence: http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-
licence/version/2/ 
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